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A busy week in Pre-Reception! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Reception have had a super busy week. We started the week with our Pop into Pre-

Reception event. We had a wonderful turnout for this so we would like to say a huge thank 

you to all of the parents who were able to attend, lots of fun was had by all! 

On Tuesday, the children came into school wearing something yellow. We spoke about why 

the colour yellow makes us happy and the children in Pre-Reception took it in turns to talk 

about what makes them feel happy and sad.  

The children have made some delicious pumpkin crispy buns and have also practised their 

chopping skills while making pumpkin soup.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The Pre-Reception Team 


